
 

Land Use Committee Meeting Notice 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
 
#179-16 Special Permit Petition for Orr Building at Walnut St. and Washington St. 
#180-16 Petition to rezone the Orr block to Mixed Use 4 
 
Randy Hart, Traffic Consultant for the above petitions will be available to show the video 
simulation of projected traffic in City Hall on the following dates: 
 

Monday, October 17, 2016 7:00 PM - ROOM 205 
 

Tuesday, November 1, 2016 6:15 PM – ROOM 204 
 

All interested parties are invited. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marc C. Laredo, Chair 

12:34 pm, Oct 14, 2016


